Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
13 April 2022

Conference Call

Members Present:, Christopher Short, Brian Gonzales, Roberta McHatton, Olga Eser, Theo Petrides
Member(s) Absent or Excused:  None
Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director), David Kumpula (Secretary)
Other Members: 

Start Time: 
1:35 PM EDT

Close Time: 
 2:35 PM EDT

Agenda:
2022 Conference Planning
Old Business
ILDA Awards:  The ILDA 2022 awards submissions were briefly discussed by the Board.  Approximately six weeks remain to submit content.
ILDA 2022 Conference: Timing and length of some of the sessions and planned activities were reviewed.  Brian Gonzales will follow up regarding a concern raised by a couple members with the proposed schedule. 
There are no known changes to hotel, pricing, etc. at this time.
New Business
Upcoming Tradeshows

ProLight and Sound in Frankfurt: The Board discussed whether or not a member from the Board would attend the conference.  Although funding was available for the current year, it was raised that additional funds may need to be allocated to ILDA's attendance at this important international conference next year if supported by the ILDA membership.
NAM: Brian Gonzales and Roberta McHatton will attend this conference.  ILDA will be making a presentation focused on laser safety.
LDI:  ILDA will be present.
Exhibition in Dubai:  Olga Eser will reach out to the organizers to consider ILDA participation.
General Tradeshow Presence: It was further discussed if ILDA should be more focused on workshops or in being on the main floor (i.e. at a booth).  If both are critical, additional presentation would be required at additional cost.
Prior Year Award Entry Issue:  It was raised to ILDA that an award winning entry from 2021 was based heavily on another company's art.  After discussing the issue, the Board approved a recommendation to provide credit to both parties and to re-emphasize the need for submitters to provide credit for third party artwork used in an ILDA submission. 
Laser Safety Training:  Patrick Murphy taught two laser safety classes over the past month.  Patrick shared some of his observations regarding safety knowledge of people that work within the larger laser industry.
Next Meeting: May 2022 meeting will be on Wed May 11th at 1:30PM ET
Close: MOTION:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzales and seconded by Roberta McHatton. The motion passed by all Board members present.
